Good Evening Stokesdale Parents, 

This is Mrs. Bennett, Principal of Stokesdale Elementary.  Just wanted to send a quick reminder out tonight about don't forget Open House will be this Wednesday from 5-7pm.  Students may bring their supplies at this time.  If you have not received a call from your child's assigned teacher, please check your voicemails and call the school on Monday.  The front office will take your name and number and get a message to your child's teacher to call you.  Some numbers in PowerSchool that the teachers used to make phone calls were not correct, so please keep us updated with your most current contact numbers.  We will have food trucks at Open House and tables set up for Transportation, Operation Excel, Boys Scouts, PTO, etc.  Please remember to bring donations for PTO such as toothbrushes, shampoo, deodorant to support local families in need.  Please don't forget you will only be able to enter through the main front office doors for Open House.  All other doors will remain locked.  Rosters will be posted outside at the front office entrance if you forget who your child's assigned teacher is for this school year.  Lastly, we will have a fun Scavenger Hunt that the students can participate in during Open House that they will receive from their child's teacher.  We look forward to seeing all of you Wednesday night from 5-7pm.  Thanks for listening and have a great week!
